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10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary 4 July, 1983

POWER STATION AND INDUSTRIAL ENDURANCE

The Prime Minister was grateful for your Secretary of
State's minute of 23 June, to which was attached two reports
by the Official Group on Coal.

The Prime Minister agrees, subject to the views of colleagues,

all the proposals in your Secretary of State's minute.

I am sending a copy of this letter to Tony Rawsthorne (Home
Office), J. Kerr (HM Treasury), Richard Mottram (Ministry of Defence),
Muir Russell (Scottish Office), Barnaby Shaw (Department of Employment),
Jonathan Spencer (Department of Trade and Industry), Dinah Nichols
(Department of Transport), and to Richard Hatfield (Cabinet Office).

J.D. West, Esq.,
Department of Energy
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